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APCD Launches AirAware Text Notification System 

 

SAN LUIS OBISPO, CALIFORNIA – The San Luis Obispo (SLO) County Air Pollution Control 

District (APCD) has launched their AirAware text notification system. This text system is 

another way that residents can be sent text notifications for major air quality events going 

on throughout SLO County. The notification categories that residents can sign up for include:  

- Early Alert for blowing dust on the Nipomo Mesa 

- Air Quality Index reaches the “Unhealthy”  

- Wildfire smoke impacts 

- All APCD Press Releases (e.g., blowing dust, air quality awareness, etc.) 

- AirAware en Español 

 

With the exception of the early alerts for blowing dust, all notifications are triggered by Press 

Releases the SLO County APCD disseminates.  

 

To sign up to receive the AirAware text notifications or to find out more information on the 

specific alerts, head to the SLO County APCD’s website, SLOCleanAir.org/air-quality-alerts. 

Your privacy is important to us; we will not spam, sell or otherwise provide your phone 

number to any third party.  
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